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Date: June 1, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:    K-4 Bid Results for Multi-Purpose Room Lighting 
 

I would like to request adding Multi-Purpose Room (aka – gyms/cafeteria) Lighting 
Replacement as an agenda item to the June 12, 2023 Committee of the Whole 
meeting, so I can update the Board on the award recommendation to replace 
lighting at Cleveland, Coolidge, Grant, Hayes, Hoover, Kennedy, Roosevelt, and 
Rosedale. The lighting replacements in these schools’ multi-purpose rooms will 
move us from fluorescent to LED lighting. 
 
The bids were due on June 7, 2023, and we received one response, from Great 
Lakes Power & Lighting in the amount of $277,000.00. While receiving only a 
single bid is not ideal, I am still recommending Great Lakes Power & Lighting for 
this project. This is the same company who recently completed the lighting 
replacements in our upper elementary and middle school buildings. We were 
very satisfied with their work, and their bid amount for these eight K-4 buildings is 
in line with what we believed costs would be.  

Please add this as an agenda item for June 12, 2023, and contact me if you have 
any questions. Thank you.  

  

 Attachment 

PF/ko 

c: Board of Education 


